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KEA Electricity Application: Swan Lake Loop Disaster 

The Native Village of Kotzebue is providing relief to its Tribal Membership who have increased 
electric bills due to the failed Swan Lake Loop disaster. If you are experiencing increased 
electric bills related to the state of emergency and you are a NVOK Tribal member, you may 
apply to NVOK for assistance. For eligible applicants, NVOK will pay the increased portion of 
your bill until the disaster is resolved. You must provide your electric bill and show your 
increase. 

You may also check the box below and KEA will send us a monthly average of what you pay. 

☐ I authorize KEA to provide an average monthly bill to the Native Village of Kotzebue.

Full Name:______________________________________ Date:____________ 

Last,  First,   M.I. 

Street Address:_______________________________ Apartment/Unit #______ 

(must provide house number) 

City, State, ZIP:   Kotzebue, Alaska 99752___ 

Phone:_______________________________ 

Email:________________________________ 

KEA Account Number ___________________ 

Mark all that applies to you: 

☐ Native Village of Kotzebue Tribal member?

☐ Do you reside in Kotzebue?

Signature: ___________________________________ Date:_______________ 

Length of Assistance: 

NVOK anticipates possibly covering the difference in an eligible applicant’s standard 
electric bill for 1 to 2 payments. The situation will then be reassessed to determine the 
potential of additional assistance. 



FOR INTERNAL USE ONLY: 

Name of Applicant: ____________________________________________ 

Tribal Verification: _____________________________________________ 

☐ Tribal card attached?

☐ Or, verified by the Enrollment Department. Enrollment

verified by:_____________________________ 

Applicant Eligible for: $___________________ 


